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Weekly Schedule

Monday, June 5th - Final Exams

M1: 8:10am - 9:40am

Mentor Group: 9:45am - 9:55am

M2: 10:00am - 11:30am

*Spring Football Practice, 1:00pm-3:00pm
*Varsity Basketball Practice, 7:00pm-8:30pm

Tuesday, June 6th - Final Exams
G1:8:10am - 9:40am

Mentor Group: 9:45am - 9:55am

G2: 10:00am - 11:30am

*Spring Football Practice, 1:00pm-3:00pm
*Varsity Basketball Practice, 7:00pm-8:30pm

Wednesday, June 7th - Final Exams

M3: 8:10am - 9:40am

Mentor Group: 9:45am - 9:55am

M4: 10:00am - 11:30am

*Spring Football Practice, 1:00pm-3:00pm
*Varsity Basketball Practice, 7:00pm-8:30pm

Thursday, June 8th - Final Exams (Last Day of School!)
G3: 8:10am - 9:40am

*Spring Football Practice, 10:00am-Noon

*Varsity Basketball Practice, 7:00pm-8:30pm

Friday, June 9th - No School
*Spring Football Practice, 9:00am-11:00am
*Varsity Basketball Practice, 7:00pm-9:00pm

Saturday, June 10th

*Spring Football Practice, 9:00am-11:00am
*JV Basketball, Curtis Tourney

*Varsity Basketball, Scrimmage TBA

Click here to view the entire O'Dea Calendar for most up to date event details!

Main Office

PowerSchool Closure

While teachers are entering quarter semester |l grades and they are being verified in
PowerSchool, there will be a “quiet period” where we will be closing access to
PowerSchool. Access will be closed from 2:25pm on Thursday, June 1st, until

8:00am on Tuesday, June 12th. Thank you for your patience!

Outstanding Financial Obligations and Athletic Uniforms

Please be aware that if you have outstanding financial obligations or athletic
uniforms that have not been turned in, your son will not receive their report card or
transcript. As a reminder, our tuition policy states that all financial obligations need to
be satisfied by June 30t in order to be enrolled for the following school year. If you
have questions about your account please contact Christine Naranjo-Clarke and if
you have questions about your son’s athletic uniform please contact Monte Kohler.
Please help us by taking care of any outstanding items as soon as you can!

Accounting Manager Needed!

Christine Naranjo-Clarke will be leaving O’Dea in early July so we are looking for a
full time Accounting Manager beginning this summer. The ideal candidate will have a
strong accounting background, be able to work well with many people, and multi-
task. The full job description and hiring instructions can be found here. Please share
this position with anyone you know who may be qualified!

Academics & Counseling
Congratulations Dr. Jeanne Eulberg!

Congratulations to our very own, Dr. Jeanne Eulberg, who was awarded the Sister
Shawn Marie Barry Distinguished Service to Youth Award at the annual
PNACAC (Pacific Northwest Association for College Admission

Counseling) Conference in Boise. Dr. Eulberg received this award in front of roughly
350 college counseling/admission colleagues from all over the country.

i

This award is named for the St. Mary's
Academy of Portland's former college
counselor who lost her battle with
cancer in 1995. Recipients of the award
must have a minimum of ten years of
high school or college teaching and/or
counseling experience with at least
three years in their current position.
They must be currently engaged in
counseling and be recognized as
"those who have given outstanding and| “
faithful service to youth."

The O'Dea community is grateful for all
of Dr. Eulberg's hard work and helping
prepare our young men for college and
beyond!

Surface Tablet Discounts

Our dedicated Surface vendor, SHI, is offering a free O’Dea branded skin for the first
100 O’Dea families to purchase a Microsoft Surface from their site before the end of
June. As an added incentive, Microsoft is offering a $100 discount to the 15 8Gig
version of the Surface until June 20th. To order your device through SHI you must
first register on their website using the Token: 79959 and Key: XM64L8TCEP. If you
need more detailed instructions please click here, or watch this video. You may also
reach out to O’Dea’s dedicated SHI rep, Emily Danta. These discounts are extended
to all members of the O’Dea student body, including the Class of 2017. Families
who are receiving financial aid will receive additional communication at the end of
the school year regarding how to purchase a Surface Tablet.

Saturday Math

The last Saturday Math session will take place June 3rd from 9:00am - 10:00am in
the Biology Lab. If you have any questions please contact Mr. Rittman. Thank you!

Athletics

Team Physicals

Team Physicals for all student-athletes planning on turning out for any sport during
the 2017-2018 school year are scheduled for June 3rd beginning at 9:00 AM until
12:00 PM. We have again partnered with The Swedish Family Practice Clinic to
complete this requirement. They are located on the 1st floor at 1401 Madison,
Seattle 98104. If you would like to take advantage of this low cost, comprehensive
physical, please schedule a time slot for your son by calling or emailing Taylor
Thornton at O’Dea at 206-622-6596.

Advancement Office
2016-2017 Annual Giving Reminder!

Please remember to complete your payment for the 2016-2017 Annual Giving
Campaign now: online, by phone at 206-622-7151, or by mail to O’'Dea High School,
Advancement Office, 802 Terry Ave., Seattle WA 98104. Will your company match
your donation? Be sure to notify them of your gift to O’Dea! Thank you for your
help.

Pledge Forms for 2017-2018 School Year

We still need Annual Giving pledge forms from a few of our families! Please send
yours today! No minimum amount is required, but all families are expected to
participate in this important campaign to help bridge the $4,425 difference between
tuition and the cost of educating each student. Download a form or contact Dianne
Irwin by email and we will send it to you. Payment may be scheduled anytime during
the next fiscal year - July 2017 through June 2018. Your support is greatly
appreciated.

Sponsor a Tee for the O'Dea Golf Tournament

A few holes are still available for sponsorship at the Annual O'Dea Golf Tournament
on Monday, June 19th which is now SOLD OUT! For only $300 you may advertise
your company, acknowledge a graduating class, post your name, or share a brief
message on a custom designed sign placed on a tee for the entire day. Contact
David Mazzeo in the Alumni Office! Your Sponsorship will also be included in the golf
program and on the mobile scoring tablets.

Looking Ahead

Important Dates to Remember

June 12th-15th - Fighting Irish Basketball Camp

June 12th-15th - Irish Jazz Camp

June 17th - Spring Football Scrimmage, Mt. Si @ 4pm

June 19th - Annual Golf Tournament, 1:30pm @ Newcastle Golf Club
June 19th-22nd - Fighting Irish Basketball Camp

June 20th-22nd - Fighting Irish Football Camp

June 23rd-26th - Team Football Camp in Olympia, Buses leave @ 9:30am
June 26th-28th - Fighting Irish Basketball Camp

Click here to view the full O'Dea calendar!
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